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October 31, 2018
Houghton Road Improvement Project

Union Pacific Railroad to Interstate 10

The City of Tucson Department of Transportation (TDOT) and its contractor, Borderland Construction, are scheduled to begin a road widening project on Houghton Road from the Union Pacific Railroad to Interstate 10. The project is scheduled to begin in approximately 30 days. This project will widen Houghton Road to six lanes, three lanes in each direction.

As a result of the upcoming construction to widen Houghton Road, you will no longer be allowed to park at this location on City of Tucson Right of Way. Once crews begin work, vehicles parked in this area will be towed at the owner’s expense.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation as we work to improve the quality and safety of your City streets. If you have any questions about this notice or any other transportation-related questions, please contact Public Information Officer Mike Graham at (520) 837-6686.
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